
 

 

 

 

Registration Open  

 

Dear Colleagues, Friends and Supporters of APVC2021 Qingdao 

 

This is a brief update regarding the preparation process of the 19th Asia Pacific Vibration Conference. 

The conference will be held in hybrid mode as scheduled between 12th – 15th October 2022 in 

Qingdao. Up to the submission deadline, we have received more than 450 full paper/abstract 

submissions. The reviewing process for all the submissions have been completed where 409 

submitted papers/abstracts have been accepted to present at the conference. The acceptance 

notification has been sent out to all authors in the past three days. If you have not received the 

notification, please check the junk mail folder in your server in case that the notification is 

accidentally classified as a junk mail by your email server.  

  

Following the completion of the reviewing process, we have formally move to the next phrase. Just 

a quick call that the registration for APVC2021 Qingdao is now opened. Please register online using 

your existing submission account as soon as possible to assist us in the planning of the final 

conference program. We will provide another update in the coming weeks when the final program 

is available. Please do not hesitate to contact the secretariat of APVC2021 (Email: 

secretatiat@apvc2021.org; Mobile: (+86) 184 5327 65671) if you encounter any problem during 

the registration or any other issues.  

  

I would like to take this opportunity to express my deepest gratitude to your strong supports to make 

this conference event possible under the impact of this long-lasted pandemic. The organizer(s) of 

the conference is working hard to provide a collegial and stimulating environment to welcome you 

all to the APVC2021 conference in the coming October. With your supports as well as many helping 

hands, I believe that we can have a great academic event where participants from the Asia Pacific 

region can forge new friendships and consolidate the existing collaborations besides the exchanging 

of new ideas and applications in a relaxing, friendly surrounding. I also hope that all of us will have 

a wonderful experience and enjoy what is on offer at the conference in Qingdao.   

 

I look forwards to welcoming you in person at the APVC2021 conference in Qingdao. 

 

Sincerely Yours 

 

Tian Ran Lin 

General Chair of APVC2021 Qingdao 

1st of September 2022 

Conference website: www.apvc2021.org  
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